
ParentMail Communication regarding the Year 11 Supporting your Child event, Thursday 12 October.  

 

Dear Parent / Carer   
 
Please may I take this opportunity to remind you about the Year 11 'Supporting Your Child in their 
Exams' evening, taking place at The Buckingham School this Thursday, 12th October 2023. 
  
The evening will run from 6:00pm until 7:30pm andt is designed to ensure the School and families are 
all working together to provide the students with the best platform to make Year 11 a successful 
one.  The evening is aimed at parents/carers only, so we respectfully ask that children do not 
accompany you to this event.  
 
If you would like to attend this evening, please book your tickets via the link below.  
Please book one ticket for each person attending.   
 
https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/tbs-events 
 

We do hope you will be able to join us.   
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.   
 
Yours faithfully  
 
Mr P Toovey 
Assistant Headteacher, Progress & Attainment 
ptoovey@buckinghamschool.org 
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